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TO:             Participating DME providers 
FROM: Daniel Brown 
  Director, Provider Reimbursement 
DATE: March 31, 2023 
SUBJECT:   2023 DME fee schedule updates 
 
AmeriHealth HMO, Inc. and AmeriHealth Insurance Company of New Jersey 
(collectively, AmeriHealth New Jersey) will update its Durable Medical 
Equipment (DME) Fee Schedule for services rendered on or after July 1, 2023. 
You can find the new fee schedule documents through the Provider 
Engagement, Analytics & Reporting (PEAR) portal. Fee schedules are on the 
PEAR Practice Management section of the portal. 
 

Visit our website to register for PEAR and learn more. 

If you have questions about this bulletin, please contact your Provider 
Partnership Associate.   
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Please remember to add AmeriHealth New Jersey to your address book to continue receiving our communications in your mailbox. 

You have received this email because you are a contracted provider with AmeriHealth New Jersey. If you received this in error or do 
not wish to receive future email from AmeriHealth New Jersey, please contact us. 

We respect your privacy and will not make your email address available to third parties. Read our privacy policy for more 
information. 
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